
NOTICE 
 

A regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Virginia Housing Development 
Authority (Virginia Housing) will be held on Thursday, December 15, 2022, at 9:45 a.m.  The 
meeting will be held in Richmond Rooms I &II at the Headquarters Building of Virginia 
Housing located at 601 S. Belvidere Street, Richmond, Virginia, 23220. 
 
The meeting described in this notice is in person.  The format will not be changed unless 
Virginia Housing provides a new notice that complies with Virginia Code § 2.2-3707. 
 
The Board may also meet during meals before, during and after the meeting on Thursday, 
December 15, 2022.   
 
A time period for public comments has been scheduled at the beginning of the meeting. 
 
 


